Tyumen State Medical Academy
Dear Thanos Kafkalidis,
I am writing to you on behalf of Tyumen State Medical Academy, Russia. Tyumen State Medical Academy is looking for a partner in mutual participation in Erasmus+ project. If any Universities will address you in search of partners, please, be so kind as to forward it to int.dep.med@mail.ru We are ready for and open to any cooperation. 
More information about TyumSMA can be found in the text file attached.
I am looking forward to your prompt response. 
Sincerely yours, 
Marina Banzaraktsaeva
Head of International Relations Department
Tyumen State Medical Academy
 
E-mail: int.dep.med@mail.ru
Tel.: 007 (3452) 20-41-85
